
On Sep 4, 2019, at 7:23 PM, Randy Witz <witz.randy@gmail.com> wrote: 

Mike, 
  
Good evening. 
  
We just wanted to reach out and thank you for allowing our family to participate in the Honor Flight with 
our Father (Bob) and Uncle (Roger). This was truly a memorable event for us to share with them.  We had 
an amazing time and we were honored to be allowed to join these Veteran Heroes on this once in a 
lifetime and well overdue experience. 
  
We understand this Honor Flight had an extended trip due to the weather in Wisconsin.  My family and I 
were beat by the time we made it back to Virginia Beach, so I can only imagine how drained you, your 
team and the Veterans must have been by the time you made it back to Wisconsin. 
  
  
The amount of organization and coordination that must go into making this a success is amazing. Thank 
you and all of the volunteers that put this together.   
  
From the bottom of our hearts, we thank you!! 
  
V/r, 
Randy Witz 
Barbaraann Witz 
Cody Witz 
Haylea Witz-Weidinger 
Andrew Weidinger 
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